
July 12, 2023

Board Member Dr. Deatrice “Dee” Haney to Host Back to School Event

JONESBORO - Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is proud to share that Dr. Deatrice “Dee” Haney,
Clayton County Board of Education Representative for District 5, will join with the Bethlehem City of Faith
Church in hosting a Back to School Bash event on Saturday, July 29, 2023. This event will be held at the
church, located at 514 Valley Hill Road SE in Riverdale, beginning at 10:00 a.m. and ending at 1:00 p.m.
Free food, fun and backpacks will be provided while supplies last. Please refer to the attached flyer for
details.

For more information, please contact Ms. Kim Blackwood, Acting Liaison to the Clayton County Board of
Education, via email (rise.blackwood@clayton.k12.ga.us).
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